
EDAROTH Home Unveil 
In February, we officially unveiled our first new housing 
development in Lambeth. The Hillside Gardens site was 
previously occupied by a derelict garage block but now adds 
four new homes to Lambeth council’s housing stock. 

Cllr Matthew Bennett, Cabinet Member for Planning, 
Investment and New Homes, said: “Lambeth council is 
committed to delivering a new generation of social housing  
in the borough to tackle Lambeth’s housing crisis and  
support the thousands of families on our waiting list.

“I’m delighted to see the completion of this latest project 
which contributes to meeting that goal. The Hillside Gardens 
development demonstrates how, despite restrictions in 
funding, restrictions on council borrowing and challenges 
in the development market, the council is finding ways to 
provide much needed new family homes at council level rents.”

We have been lucky enough 
to be able to retain one of the 
homes to use as a show home 
for the next 12 months and, 
whilst we are unable to arrange 
visits during this current 
period, if you would like to 
come and view our completed 
social housing scheme later in 
the year, please contact us at  
hello@edaroth.co.uk to book  
your visit.
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